
Dear Chair Holley and members,
I JoAnne South, offer my support for HB2574.  This legislation would allow natural disposition of remains by natural organic 
reduction converting human remains into soil.  This is a more environmentally friendly and sustainable way.
I ask that you support this legislation.
Thank You for your support,
JoAnne South
Eugene, Oregon


